
From: Michael Gaudio [mailto:michaelagaudio@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 12:18 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: pig farms 

 

Please, 

Do not allow Pig farms within any distance that they could affect the beautiful buffalo river, which brings 

a ton of money to the arkansas economy as well! 

 

thankyou,  

Michael angelo gaudio 

 


